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7 December 2017 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening Thursday 11 January 2018 3.30pm – 7.00pm 
 
I would like to invite you to our Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Thursday 11 January 2018 
between 3.30pm and 7.00pm. This evening will give you the opportunity to speak to subject 
teachers regarding your child’s progress. Subject teachers will be discussing ‘Next Steps’, 
which will help your child achieve their target grades. As this is the last parents’ evening 
students have before the GCSE exams begin, attendance is of vital importance. Revision 
folders will also be available for collection during the evening.  
 
Please visit https://woodbrookvale.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ to book your appointments. 
Online booking will be available from 9.00am on Friday 8 December 2017 and will close at 
3.00pm on Wednesday 10 January 2018. For a short guide on how to add appointments 
please visit our website. http://www.wbvs.co.uk/ParentsEvening 
 
If you do not have access to the Internet, please contact Mrs Julia Perry (01509) 557560 ext 
144 who will be happy to add appointments on your behalf. 
 
Your child will receive the results of their mock exams on Tuesday 9 January 2018. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Thursday 11 January at this very important point in your 
child’s education. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Nathan Grundy 
Head of Year 11 
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